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LD 2174
If enacted, this bill would limit options for patients to pay for healthcare expenses 
over time, potentially reducing access to essential care. Many patients rely on 
financing options to cover healthcare costs that insurance may not fully cover, and 
restricting these options could force patients to delay or forgo necessary treatments. In
dentistry, this can have disastrous consequences. LD 2174 could unintentionally 
exacerbate healthcare disparities by limiting access to care for those who cannot 
afford to pay upfront.


